Priority Registration Information for our Current Families
Week of January 23 - 27, 2023

Priority Registration for the families of children now currently attending St. John Early
Childhood Center will be the week of January 23 - 27, 2023. After this week
Registration will open to church members of St. John and Cypress Chapel, previous
families, and then the waitlist.

This means you are able to register your current student and any siblings at this
time, whether for the 2023 Summer School program or for the 2023 - 24 Fall School
Year program.

Registration will be online this year. On the morning of January 23, 2023 an email
will be sent, through the Playground app, with one link for the Summer Registration
and a separate link for the Fall Registration. Each child must have a separate
application submitted for each program.

Please do not share this link with anyone else. This link will only be accepted for
families of current students.

All registration applications will be processed in the order in which they are received.
If a class fills you will be notified and placed on a waitlist.

Summer age requirements to register - 18 months old by May 1, 2023, through
students up to entering the 4th grade.

Fall age requirements to register - 18 months old by September 1, 2023. Two year
olds, three year olds and four year olds must be 2, 3, and 4 years old by September 1,
2023. Bridge students must be 5 by September , 2023.

At a later date you will complete the rest of the required information which will include
Student Information, Health Statement and an up to date Immunization Record (or
notarized Immunization Exemption Form).

All overdue balances must be paid in full in order to register.

Thank you,
Dawn Calhoun, Registrar



